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Friday 7th September 2018 

 

The contents of this and every newsletter is relevant 

information to both our school and Little Lizards parents.  
 

 

Welcome Back! 

Welcome back everyone. We hope you all had a lovely summer holiday. A warm welcome also to our new 

Reception children who have joined Miss Beirne and Seagulls class today and to Mrs Danielle Legge 

who will work primarily with Mr Mitchell and Kittiwakes class. 

 

Thank you Shona! 

You will have noticed several alterations have made around the school over the holidays. As well as 

thanking the staff for their hard work in getting things organised, a special thank you must go to our 

School Site Manager Shona who worked tirelessly (sometimes until very late in the day!) in making 

sure the whole school and Little Lizards were spic and span in time for Thursday morning.  Shona’s 

sons also helped with moving the furniture around and any heavy lifting so we thank them too. 

 

Cross Country 

The first cross country league race of the season is on Tuesday 11th September at 

Porthleven School from 4pm. This is for our junior children only and letters have 

gone home to those children who would like to run. Please ensure all slips are 

returned to Lyndsay Bray as soon as possible  

 

Junior Fruit 

Children in Seagulls and Choughs class are given a piece of fruit each day at 

morning break which is provided by a government scheme and not funded by the 

school. Children in Razorbills and Kittiwakes classes are welcome to bring in a piece 

of fruit from home if they wish. We ask that as part of our Healthy Schools policy 

the children only bring in fruit and nothing else. Thank you for your understanding.  

 

Ordering School Uniform 

 



                                                        

School uniform is now ordered online, please click on the link to set up an account with School Trends. 

www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB 

 

Kittiwakes Parents Assembly 

Mr Mitchell would like to invite the parents of children in his class to a special assembly (in his 

classroom) on Thursday 13th September from 9am to introduce a new programme called Seesaw that 

he will be using with the children. Mr Mitchell will be sending a note home with more details. 

 

Little Piskies Toddler Group 

The Little Piskies Toddler Group will meet in the school hall on a FRIDAY morning from 10 – 11.30am. 
 

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change. This list is updated each week. 

Tuesday 11th September – Junior Cross Country @ Porthleven School from 4pm 

Monday 24th September – Individual School Photographs during the morning. 

Wednesday 17th October – Harvest Festival 1.30pm The Lizard Methodist Chapel 

Thursday 18th & Friday 19th October SCHOOL & LITTLE LIZARDS CLOSED - STAFF TRAINING 

Monday 29th October – Return to School & Little Lizards 

Friday 7th December –The Lizard Lifeboat Station Christmas Carolaire 7pm School Choir to perform. 

Wednesday 12th December - Christmas Lunch  

Friday 14th December – Christmas Jumper Day in Aid of Save the Children  

Tuesday 18th December – Infant Nativity 2pm School Hall 

Wednesday 19th December – Infant Nativity 2pm School Hall 

Thursday 20TH December - Christmas Party - Break Up at 1.30pm  

Monday 7th January 2019 – Return to School and Little Lizards 

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 

www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 
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